
 
Dear Parents 

 

 

As part of our Victorians history topic, we are organising two Victorian school days for 

all the children in Year 6.  The days will enable the children to experience various 

activities focused on what school life was like in Victorian Britain for children.  These 

history days will be held on Thursday 26th and Friday 27th November 2020 and will take 

place in normal school hours. 

 

We are asking the children to dress up as Victorians on both days.  To help you with this 

task we have provided a list below which you can use as a point of reference.    
      
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Dressing Guide 

Boys  -   flat cap 

  simple waistcoat or short jacket 

  collarless shirt 

  trousers tucked into long socks or old trousers cut off below the knee 

  black boots or shoes 

 

Girls -  plain long-sleeve top 

  white pinafore or apron 

  plain dark shirt 

  plain dark tights 

  lace up shoes or boots 

 

If you have any questions regarding the days or the clothing, please do not hesitate to 

contact school. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

The Year 6 team 
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The children might also like to bring a packed lunch 

appropriate to a Victorian child, e.g. slabs of bread, 

cheese, pies / pasties, gingerbread, shortbread, 

apples etc, (without modern day packaging), 

however, this is purely optional. 

 

It would also be great if the children could bring in a 

penny per day to donate to charity for their 

attendance at school. 


